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Welcome to our first PTFA 

Newsletter. We are so pleased with 

the strong start to the year: 22 

members across our PTFA and PTFA 

lite! Thank you to all that returned 

their PTFA/Lite membership form; 

we are pleased to announce that 

Lisa Ward was the winner of the 

member raffle drawer.  

Please remember you can join at 

any time, or just come along to a 

meeting to find out more about us. 

Meetings alternate between The 

School Bungalow and evening 

meetings in The Cadland; just keep 

an eye out for the dates. 

Thank you 

We would like to say a Big Thank You 

to Sue Smith who stepped into the 

breach in April 2023 and took on the 

role of Chairperson to the PTFA. Sue 

has been involved in the school 

community for many years, and we 

are sure she will continue to be for 

many more to come.  

Sue has now handed the Chair 

responsibilities over to Alison 

Heath.  

The box is still in 

reception for you to drop off your 

used cartridges, as well as new 

donation bags.  

30th November 2023  
Christmas Jumper 

& 
Nearly New Toys 

Sale 
 

From the 24th November we are 

asking for donations of Christmas 

Jumpers, Clothing and Accessories 

of any age and size as well as Nearly 

New Toys. We will then be holding 

a Sale on Thursday 30th November 

at 3.30pm. Come and grab yourself 

a bargain!  Halloween 

It was great to have so many 

children joining in the Halloween 

Activities. From the amazing 

colouring competition entries, the 

costume donations & sales, to 

those who attended the Disco! 

Thanks to you all we raised a 

whopping £866.40!!  

If you have any Halloween 

costumes left to donate, please 

send them into the office and we 

will save them for next year’s sale. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are so excited to confirm the 

return of the much-loved Family 

Quiz Night. We are making a list 

and checking it twice, to make sure 

it’s going to be a night to 

remember!  

 

Keep an eye out on Parentmail for 

details of the upcoming film nights.  

Upcoming Meetings 

• Monday 20th November 2023:  

6.30pm The Cadland, Chilwell 

• Monday 4th December 2023: 

9.00am The School Bungalow 

 An easy way to 

support the PTFA without leaving 

the house! We earn cash as you 

shop! Register at  

http://efraising.org/IWg6Wf8fi6 

Thank you for your support.   

In January you will 

receive a bag to collect reusable 

clothing for Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools, 

please keep hold of items ready to 

donate. An easy way to give in 

January. Thank you.  
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